
  

 

 



 

 

priority will be to the students.  FAU will continue to try and double our research and have top 



 

 

 

A couple of events coming up include a lecture by Dr. Cornell West of Princeton on March 22 at the 

Kaye Auditorium.  FAU will also host a classic car show on March 24, with vintage automobiles, on 

the grounds outside the FAU Stadium.  Lastly, FAU will host a second Gala on November 10.  Last 

year’s “50 on the 50” was a huge success for FAU, bringing in over $500,000 for scholarships. 

 

IV. Approval of the Minutes 

A motion was made and seconded to approve the January 26, 2012 meeting minutes.  With no 



 

 

A motion was made and seconded to approve the new BOT Standing Committee for 

Community and Governmental Relations.  With no further discussion or amendments, the 

motion passed unanimously. 

 

VIII. BOT Member Comments 

All the members commended each other on their calls to the legislators and helping FAU get a less 

drastic cut than originally proposed.  Trustee Moabery added it’s important to call the legislators 

more than once a year when we need something, but to continue to build a relationship with each 

one.  Trustee Feder would like to raise the out-of-state enrollment and tuition.  Trustee Plymale 

noted our medical school being held harmless was enormous and it will make it better in years to 

come.  Trustee Maher introduced Mr. Robert Huffman as the Student Body President-elect.  Trustee 

McDaniel was happy to see the faculty invited to budgetary discussions. 

 

IX. Public Comments 

There were no public comments. 

 

X. Adjournment 

A motion was made and seconded to adjourn the meeting.  The motion passed unanimously 

and the meeting was adjourned. 


